Madison Harris

From: Madison Harris

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 3:15 PM

To: Madison Harris

Subject: RE: Historic Preservation. 151 & 155 Main St

From: k.mintz@verizon.net <k.mintz@verizon.net>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 4:03 PM

To: Michelle Metteer <<u>manager@minturn.org</u>>
Cc: kenneth mintz <<u>k.mintz@verizon.net</u>>
Subject: Historic Preservation. 151 & 155 Main St

Hi Michelle,

Hope you are well.

I support the "historic" designation of these 2 wonderful iconic Minturn properties. The downtown area would lose its charm and historic character if these buildings and those great cottonwood trees were not there.

Please mention my support to Council and that my support be added and read into the minutes of Council meetings on 7/17/24 and 8/7/24.

Hope to see you soon. Best, Ken Mintz